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Story of the Week 
 
 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have continued reading a story 
called Mrs Wishy Washy. This week the children have 

been sequencing pictures from the story and 
identifying whether they show events from the 

beginning, middle or end of the story. The children 
were also brilliant at retelling the story too. 

 
This week the children have also been learning about 
length and have been comparing objects. The children 

have been comparing the height of different farm 
animals and placing them in order from the smallest 

to the biggest. 

 
During Forest School, the children have helped to 
plant bulbs in our hanging baskets. They have also 

been planting beetroot and carrot seeds too.  

 
 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “Baa Baa 
Rainbow Sheep”. See the rhyme below if you want to 

sing it at home too! Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

Baa Baa Rainbow Sheep 

 
Baa Baa Rainbow Sheep, 

Have you any wool. 

Yes sir, yes sir, 

Three bags full. 

One for the master, 

One for the maid, 

And one for the little boy, 

Who lives down the lane. 

 

Home Learning Challenge 
 

 
 

This week the childen have been learning about 
length and have been ordering objects from the 

smallest to the biggest. Ask your child to compare the 
length of objects at home and put in order from the 
smallest to the biggest, for example fruit or toys. 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 

Sun Hats 

 

The weather is starting to improve. Please may we ask that 
your child brings in a sun hat with their name on, which 

can be kept in school. 

School is closed on Monday 6th May. It 
will reopen on Tuesday 7th at 8.45am.  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


